

Noble Primary School

Shirrel Avenue, Bellshill, ML4 1JR

Twitter: @Noble_p_s
enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk
www.noble.n-lanark.sch.uk



Our shared vision: Working together to create a nurturing, inclusive, rights respecting community, where learning is exciting, challenging and relevant.













September 2025

Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parent/Carers,

I have been asked to share with you that Mr Murray has been successful in securing an Education and Families Manager post with North Lanarkshire Council. I am sure you will join me in wishing him every success in his new post and I know that he will be missed at Noble. This means that the Head Teacher post will now proceed through recruitment process, and I will remain as Acting HT at Noble Primary for the time being.

We are very busy in school preparing for our Gold Rights Respecting Schools accreditation later this month and we are very grateful for the support of our Rights Ambassadors for all their efforts so far - pupils and parents. I look forward to seeing many parents/carers being able to come along to the Open Hour on Tuesday 9th September at 1.45pm to see the children sharing their learning. You will get a chance again in a few weeks to see their learning when jotters are sent home before the October break.

The weather has been so mixed for the last few weeks, from very cold and blustery to lovely and sunny! Could you please make sure <u>all</u> pupils have a jacket - with their name in it!! They love to put them down outside, forget about them, and then we can't match them up!

I look forward to seeing some families again at the MacMillan Coffee morning soon (details below) and hopefully we raise a little money for this worthwhile cause. Remember we have 2 days holiday on Fri 26th and Mon 29th September. I hope we all benefit from the rest.

Mrs Suzanne Brown Head Teacher (Acting)